## PERSONAL

Correspondence to this address must be under double cover. The outer envelope should be addressed to The Secretary PO Box 500 London SW1P 1XH and not to any individual.



## PO Box 500 London SW1P 1XH

Telephone 071 - 388 3232 ext. 071 - 491 4488 ext. GTN 3085 ext.

23 November 1990

Dear Prime Minister,

I wanted to write to you before you left office to thank you on behalf of the Security Service for all the support and encouragement you have given us during your years in office. The first part of the 1980s with the BETTANEY case and its aftermath and the Peter Wright saga were not easy. The second half of the decade has produced a reconstructed and confident Service. At no stage did our professional competence decline but the changes and improvements in the Service owe an enormous amount to your interest. In particular, I mention your agreement to legislate for the Service, your decisions which resulted in us getting the extra resources we needed and, not least, your appointment of my predecessor, Tony Duff. For all of this the whole Service is grateful.

2. With very best wishes for the future.

Your Succeely Poteh browner

Patrick Walker

The Rt Hon Margaret Thatcher MP No 10 Downing Street